
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

MARCH 26, 2018 

6:00 P.M. 

 

Present: Mayor Mitch Colvin 

 

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Tyrone 

Williams (District 2) (arrived at 6:15 p.m.); Tisha S. 

Waddell (District 3); D. J. Haire (District 4); Johnny 

Dawkins (District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); 

Larry O. Wright, Sr. (District 7);Theodore W. Mohn 

(District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9) (arrived at 

6:05 p.m.) 

 

Others Present: Douglas Hewett, City Manager 

 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

 Telly Whitfield, Assistant City Manager 

 Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 

 Lisa Harper, Assistant City Attorney 

 Kevin Arata, Corporate Communications Director 

 Brandon Christian, Police Attorney 

 Giselle Rodriguez, City Engineer 

 Gerald Newton, Development Services Director  

 Rob Stone, Public Services Director 

 Pamela Megill, City Clerk 

 Members of the Press 

 

 Mayor Colvin called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

MOTION: Mayor Pro Tem Mohn moved to go into closed session for an 

attorney-client privileged matter. 

SECOND: Council Member Haire 

VOTE: UNANIMOUS (9-0) 

 

 The regular session recessed at 6:04 p.m.  The regular session 

reconvened at 6:33 p.m. 

 

MOTION: Council Member Wright moved to go into open session. 

SECOND: Council Member Haire 

VOTE: UNANIMOUS (10-0) 

 

MOTION: Council Member Williams moved to release the closed session 

minutes from the meeting held on March 19, 2018, effective 

immediately. 

SECOND: Council Member Waddell 

VOTE: UNANIMOUS (10-0) 

 

 Mayor Pro Tem Mohn stated he intends to pull Agenda Item 6.05, 

Call for Public Hearing on Limited Obligation Bonds to Finance a 

Baseball Stadium/Entertainment Venue and Parking Garage, and re-number 

as Agenda Item 7.07. 

 

 Council Member Jensen stated she intends to pull Agenda Item 

6.08, An ordinance prohibiting passing items into/out of motor 

vehicles, in order for the public to have a clear understanding of the 

item being voted on. 

 

 Mayor Colvin requested for the public hearing items that Council 

members refrain from asking questions until after staff have completed 

their presentation and the public hearing has been opened and closed. 

 



 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 

6:40 p.m. 

 


